March 22, 2006
Campaign No. 05V-552
Dear Isuzu Owner:

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle
Safety Act.

(1 WHAT IS THE CONDITION

The manufacturer, General Motors, has decided that certain 2006 Isuzu i280/350 and 2006 Isuzu
Ascender vehicles fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard 110, Tire Selection and Rims.
As a result, we are conducting a recall.

Your vehicle may have an incorrect value for the maximum combined weight of occupants and cargo
printed on the Tire and Loading Information Label. Loading the vehicle to the amount shown could
exceed its gross vehicle weight rating (GVWR). Continuous overloading could reduce the long-term
durability of the chassis components.

1 WHAT WE WILL DO

Your Isuzu dealer will install a new partial label over the existing label. Since the new label can be easily
installed, and to reduce your inconvenience, the label and installation instructions are being sent with this
letter. If you desire, however, you may take the label to your dealer for installation within the next 60
days. This service will be performed for you at no charge.

If you would like your dealer to install the label, we recommend that you contact your nearest Isuzu dealer to
arrange a service appointment as soon as possible. Bring the enclosed label and instaliation instructions
with you and present this Owner Notification Letter at the time of your appointment or refer to Campaign
Service Bulletin SB06-08-S001. Isuzu estimates this repair will take approximately 5-10 minutes to perform.
However, additional time may be necessary depending on how appointments are scheduled and processed
at your dealership. To locate the nearest Isuzu dealer you can visit our website at www.isuzu.com and click
on the dealer locator icon and enter your zip code or state. Should you not have access to a computer
terminal piease contact our National Owner Relations Department at the number listed below.

If you have any problems obtaining the needed repair or believe that this repair has not been or cannot be
made within a reasonable time, you may contact;

National Owner Relations Department
Isuzu Motors America, Inc.
13340 183" Street
Cerritos, CA 90702
1-800-255-6727

If after contacting your Isuzu dealer or the national office with any problems you still are not satisfied that
we have done our best to remedy this condition without charge and within a reasonable time, you may
wish to submit a complaint to the Administrator, national highway Traffic Safety Administration, 400
Seventh Street, SW, Washington, DC 20590; or call the toli free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236

9TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause you; however, we have taken this action in the interest of
your safety and continued satisfaction with our products.

Sincerely,
Isuzu Motors America, Inc.

IMPORTANT: If you have sold or traded your Isuzu vehicle, please enter the owner’s name and
address, if known, on the attached “Change of Information” postcard, tear off at both perforations, and
drop it in the mail. Postage has already been paid. We will contact the new owner.

Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this
notice to the lessee within ten days. Lessor means a person or entity that is the owner, as reflected on
the vehicle title, of any five or more leased vehicles.
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